
NOTICE INVITING BIDS 
 

Bid: District-Wide Waste Disposal Service – Bid No. 14-15-101 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Covina-Valley Unified School District , hereinafter also 
referred to as CVUSD, will receive sealed bids up to, but no later than, the time stated below. 
  
BID DEADLINE: November 6, 2014, 1:00 p.m. 
 
PLACE OF BID OPENING: Covina-Valley Unified School District 
 Purchasing Department 
 519 E. Badillo St., Covina, CA 91723 
 
BIDS must remain open, valid and subject to acceptance any time within ninety (90) days after the bid 
opening date and time unless otherwise stipulated.  Bid prices must remain the same for a (90) day 
period from the bid opening date. 
 
ALL written bids must be made on proposals obtained from the Covina-Valley Unified School District 
and signed by the vendor. Bids shall be received in the place identified above.  No faxed bids will be 
accepted.  The successful vendor(s) will be selected by implementing the evaluation process described in 
the Terms and Conditions of the bid package. 
 
BID packages may be obtained at Covina-Valley Unified School District Purchasing Department, whose 
address is 519 East Badillo Street, Covina, California 91723.  Please call ahead for availability of packages, 
(626) 974-7600 Ext. 2128 or on our website at www.cvusd.k12.ca.us.  
 
DIRECT all questions in writing only to Robin Harbert at cvusd.k12.ca.us. Deadline for questions is 
Monday, October 27, 2014 at 3:00PM. 
 
CVUSD reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any irregularities or informalities 
therein.  
 

Governing Board of the 
COVINA-VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
By: Robin Harbert 

Purchasing Supervisor 
 

Advertise: October 15 & October 22, 2014 


